
Task # 23 – 23 Date:   2 November 2023 

 

Meet: Navigation Inn 

 

We were very lucky today with 
the weather; we managed to 
avoid the worst of the rain 
whilst also benefiting from the 
earlier downpour - lots of 
puddles for us to see! 
 
We’ve made a start on filling 
the ‘potholes’ along the 
towpath beginning from 
Barrow Boating/The Navigation 
end. 
 
Our volunteers used one tonne 
of gravel along this first section 
and will now wait a few weeks 
to see how it settles to confirm 
it’s a good choice of material 
for the changeable conditions 
along there.  
 
Thanks to Brian, Karen, Steve, 
Honor, Philip, Julie, and Bob. 
 
Well done team. 
 
 

Thanks also to Peter from CRT for ordering the materials and tools for us, and Frank from 
Barrow Boating for storage.  
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 16th November 10:00  

Location: Millennium Park – Melton Road entrance area 
 

 


